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Applications for AKADAMICS 2017-18 are now being accepted

AFNA is now accepting applications for its AKADAMICS program from deserving candidates in Assam. Started in 2013,
this program seeks to provide financial assistance to deserving college going students from Assam. AKADAMIC
Scholarships include a monetary support of up to Rs. 10,000 for non-professional courses (e.g. BA, B.Sc., B.Com. etc.)
and Rs. 30,000 for professional courses (Medical, Engineering, etc.) per annum, based on the need. Each scholar will
be supported with a mentor who will advise and guide the scholar and monitor his/her progress.

We have supported 47 scholars so far with 16 graduated last year. We are looking forward to extend the scholarship to
another 20 candidates in 2017-18. For more information, please visit our site:
http://www.assamfoundation.net/projects/akadamics

Join us at 38™ Assam Convention, 2017 in Toronto, 30" June - 2" July

AFNA joins AANA, ASSNA and the Convention Host Committee to invite you to Assam Convention 2017 to be held at
Toronto, Ontario, Canada from June 30™ through July 2". The annual General Body meeting of AFNA will be held
during the convention where AFNA will share the progress of key projects and future plans for charitable activities.
AFNA looks forward for your participation and continued support. Stay tuned for more information in the coming
months. For more detail on the convention, please visit the site http://www.assamconvention.org/

Appeal to observe World Water Day, March 22"

World Water Day is held annually on 22" March as a means of focusing attention on the importance of freshwater and
advocating for the sustainable management of freshwater resources. The United Nations designated 22" March 1993
as the first World Water Day. AFNA believes that making clean drinking water available to everyone is an important
step towards equality. AFNA appeals everyone to observe this date and take a pledge towards stopping waste of water
and contribute towards conservation of water. AFNA has also received an appeal from an India based organization
Walk For Water to spread this message forward as they try to create mass awareness in India and around the world.
For more information, please check their site www.walkforwater.in

AFNA Volunteers make a difference for Snehalaya child

Snehalaya had been an old and trusted partner of AFNA in its mission. Shenalaya runs an orphanage in Guwahati.
When a social worker in Snehalaya requested for help, AFNA volunteers responded immediately and helped a child to
get back into school. Read the heart warming story here.

Get Involved: Click here to donate (Online or By check)
Monthly volunteer call: Volunteer Email DL.: ~ Contactus:
First Sunday, every month, 10am - 11am PT afna-vols@freelists.org Email: info@assamfoundation.net
Dial in: 641-7153272 Access Code - 457920# | Subscribe here: freelists.org/list/afna-vols Facebook: fb.com/assamfoundation

* Assam Foundation of North America, Inc. is registered under section 501(c)(3) of the IRS code with Tax ID# 61-0994468. Donations to the foundation are
tax-deductible in the U.S. to the extent permitted by law. Please consult your tax advisor for specific tax advice
** Banner photo courtesy OaKoKho.org
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